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I OPPOSE [HB 2199]. 

 

"Enterprise Zones" do not benefit local taxpayers. Sure, a few benefit, the rest pay 

the bills. 

 

Oregon needs to "save the taxpayer's money" and not fritter the money away. 

 

Let the "sunset" stay where it is. The "sun" must set on the "Enterprise Zones." 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "One of these days, Yamhill County will call  brothels, 

"Enterprise Zones."" 


